
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                              Palm Sunday                                                                                              April 1st 2007 

Parish office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm  phone 4600127    email judesparishoffice@eircom.net  

BLOOD DONORS 
The Irish Blood Transfusion 

Service Board’s mobile team will 

be at the Community Centre, 

Perrystown/Manor Estate on 

Sunday 1st April from 12 noon to 4 

pm.  Further details in church 

porch 

__________________________ 

 

St. Jude’s Summer Project 
Co-Ordinator required for St. 

Jude’s Summer Project 

St. Jude’s Summer Project 

organises activities for children in 

the locality during the month of 

July.  Please apply in writing 

enclosing CV to: 

The Secretary.  St. Jude’s Summer 

Project, 12 Osprey Park, 

Templeogue, Dublin 6W.   

Closing date for applications is 

Friday 20
th
 April 2007. 

Successful applicant must attend 

monthly meetings in the run up to 

July.   

_________________________ 
 

St. Vincent de Paul 

The Society will take up its annual 

Advocate collection in aid of the 

Sunshine Fund after all Masses 

this weekend March 31
st
/April 1

st
. 

 

 

House to House          €2324 

Share                          € 950 

Medugorje Meeting 

The monthly meeting of the 

Medugorje prayer group will take 

place in the parish centre on 

Tuesday April 3
rd

 at 8 pm.  All 

welcome. 

+ 

Recently Deceased 

Derry O’Hanlon 

Liam O’Reilly 

Nancy Shiels 

J.P. O’Byrne 

John Doyle 

Rita Church 

Thomas Bermingham 

Yvonne Burrows 

Desmond O’Carroll 

 

Anniversaries 

Fay O’Malley 

Edward & Billy Scott 

Robert Power 

Dermot Flannery 

Fr. Donald McDonald 

Imelda Tonge 

Sharon Larrissey 

John Doran 

Karan Stranger 

Betty Lawless 

John Kirwan 

 
Rest in Peace 

 

Easter Cards and Mass Bouquets 

available now in Parish Office  

 

Taize Mass  

Will be celebrated here this 

Sunday April 1st at 7.30pm  

Celebrant  

Fr Diarmuid Sheehan  

Please use the Rossmore 

Entrance  

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
Our music director and organist 

Philip Carty will present a new 

piano recital entitled ‘The Stations 

of the Cross’ on Monday 2
nd

 April 

in the National Concert Hall.  

Further details in church porch. 

This is the first performance of this 

work and CD will be launched on 

the night.  Tickets are available 

from the NCH on 014170000 or 

online at www.nch.ie 

_________________________ 
Our Lady’s Hospital for sick 

children, Crumlin 

Are looking for women to 

participate in the Women’s Mini 

Marathon on 4
th
 June.  For further 

information, sponsor card and T-

shirt contact Paddy Brennan on 

087-6317702 

________________________ 

Easter Timetables  

The timetable for Holy Week is 

ready for distribution to all 

homes in the Parish if you can 

assist in the distribution please 

come to the Parish Office after 

any of the Masses this 

weekend. 

CHY 2 FORMS 

Just a reminder that we have to send 

out and receive your forms back each 

year so if you have not already sent 

your form back for the Tax year 2006 

please do so as soon as possible.  Your 

co-operation in this scheme is greatly 

appreciated.  Last year we reclaimed 

over €19,000 as a result of your 

generosity.  

Parish Trip to Medgugorje 
Deposits are now being taken for our 

parish trip to Medugorje on May 18
th

 

2007.  Total cost €619 – inclusive of 

flights, transfers, insurance, all taxes 

and ensuite accommodation (half 

board) in modern private homes.  €100 

secures a place.  Contact Lily Crowe 

Ph. 4509408.  Mobile 087 9562469.  

Spiritual Director Fr. MichaelO’Grady 

.__________________________ 
Orlagh Retreat Centre 

The story of the apostle Thomas 

doubting the truth of the resurrection 

of Jesus has resonated with many 

people who struggle with doubts in 

faith.  Living with our Doubts is the 

theme of the monthly DAY FOR 

YOURSELF in Orlagh Retreat Centre 

on Saturday 14
th

 April from 10am to 

4.30pm (with the option of staying on 

for Mass at 4.30 pm).  The day will be 

lead by Fr. John Byrne and Bernadette 

Toal and will provide an opportunity 

to explore the part that doubts play in 

our faith journey.  The cost of the day 

is €40 (including full lunch).  To book 

contact Fr. John Byrne OSA in Orlagh 

Retreat Centre, Old Court Rd, Dublin 

16.  Ph. 4958193. 


